
KNIGHTS OF THE ROUND TABLE

CAMELOT -- DAY

Knights gather at the round table. 

KING ARTHUR
Sir Lancelot quests in Gaul, Sir 
Gawain battles in the boarder 
marches, and Sir Percival’s mother 
saith he may not ride forth today. 
And so, my other brave Knights of 
the Round Table, which of you will 
journey into the wild with me to 
vanquish the Black Tower? 

SIR CUMNAVIGATION
I, will come with you. I am handy 
with a map, or my name isn’t Sir 
Cumnavigation.

SIR CUMFERENCE
And I, Sir Cumference will join 
your quest.

KING ARTHUR
To measure circles along our way? A 
useful skill indeed, brave Knight. 
Who else will join us? Sir Render? 

SIR RENDER
Yes, take the castle let me live!

KING ARTHUR
No, I was asking you to join us. 

SIR CUMFERENCE
Pish! We all know what a coward is 
this Sir Render!

SIR RENDER
I assure you, my heart is 
steadfast! Mostly. 

SIR CUMCISION
I shall ride with you my lord!

KING ARTHUR
Ah! Sir Cumcision, you always make 
the cut?

SIR CUMCISION
Plus I can withstand great pain.



SIR CUMNAVIGATION
And quite popular with the wenches!

SIR RENDER
What of my good Lord Sir Viver? 

SIR CUMFERENCE
(Aside) Voted off the island. 

SIR CUMCISION
Then what of my chivalrous friend, 
Sir Archa?

SIR RENDER
His temper is hot, but his nachos 
are delicious.

SIR CUMNAVIGATION
What of my cousin, noble Sir 
Liness?

Off stage

SIR LINESS (O.S.)
I’m not fucking coming. 

SIR CUMNAVIGATION
And what of my courtly friend, Sir 
Fing USA? His weed is strong and 
his hair is lustrous.

SIR CUMFERENCE
Sir Repetitious drives home a 
point.

SIR RENDER
And Sir Sir Repetitious drives it 
home doubly. 

SIR CUMFERENCE
Sir Repetitious?

SIR RENDER
Sir Sir Repetitious?

SIR CUMFERENCE
Sir Repetitious?

SIR RENDER
Sir Sir Repetitious. 

SIR CUMFERENCE
Funny how it loses its meaning 
after a while. 
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SIR RENDER
Sir Repetitious?

SIR CUMNAVIGATION
Sir Repetitious. Yeah. 

Sir Prize leaps up. 

SIR PRIZE
Ah ha! 

They all jump and shake their fists annoyed.

ALL KNIGHTS
Sir Prize!

KING ARTHUR
It is agreed then. Our company of 
is complete. 

The door bursts open. 

SIR REALISM
Yet wait! One more desires to join 
this perilous quest. 

KING ARTHUR
Speak on, good Knight.

SIR REALISM
It is I, Sir Realism is Overrated 
in Sketch Comedy. I bring my 
chivalry, my lance and my melted 
clock to the ostrich. 

KING ARTHUR
Huzzah! We are complete. And so, 
let us Quest. For honor. For Glory. 

ALL
For Camelot!

SIR REALISM
Crackers!
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